
STAYING IN TOUCH 

20th June 2017 

 

Dear Parents & Friends, 
 

We would like to INVITE all parents to our  

SACRED HEART OF JESUS MASS on Friday, 23rd June 

at 9.30am in the Church 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS and FAREWELL 

Congratulations and farewell to Mrs Siracusa who has shared her      
teaching gifts with students at St Michael’s for the past 29 years.           
We wish Angela love and blessings on her retirement. 

 

 

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Dear Friends, teachers are preparing for our parent/teacher       
interviews next week.  

I am hoping for 100% of all families to meet with their children’s 
teachers to celebrate all their wonderful learning. 

 

100 DAYS OF KINDERGARTEN CELEBRATION—     

for Kindergarten ONLY 

Friday, 23rd June on the—Infants back playground 

1.30pm   Picnic Lunch with Parents 

2.00pm   Cutting of the celebration cake 

2.15-3.00pm  Fun activities 

 

Love One Another 

John Laffan 
PRINCIPAL             ...please turn over 



PLEASE NOTE:  All school publications eg. Newsletters, notes, flyers are sent to 
the SKOOLBAG app, Facebook and our school Website.  Please download and 
check daily for any updates or news. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

www.facebook.com/StMichaelsBlacktownSouth/ 

 

 

St Michael’s Primary School—Website 

www.stmichaelsblktn@parra.catholic.edu.eu 


